
International Tea & Coffee Expo 

 

On October 13 the “International Tea & Coffee Expo” was held on the campus of the 

University of Miyazaki as part of this year’s UoM Global Week 2015 activities. Around 

100 students from Afghanistan, Indonesia, Mauritania, Myanmar, Nepal, Vietnam and 

other countries provided coffee and tea drinks from their countries to visitors. The 

event Around 2,000 drinks were distributed in total. 

Japanese students enjoyed the delicious drinks as well as the opportunity to learn 

more about foreign cultures. The students were amazed by the great diversity of coffee 

and tea drinks available. The event also made them more aware of the expanding 

community of international students on campus.  

Global Week is one example of the efforts that are underway to enhance the 

international scope of UoM and build a “global campus.” Other efforts include the 

opening of five overseas offices (in four countries) and efforts to attract even more 

outstanding foreign students to the University of Miyazaki. 

 

 

 

 

Students and staff at the event.  Indonesian students preparing coffee. 

 

 

 

Sri Lankan students offering tea drinks 

to visitors.  

 UoM student from Mauritania helps 

publicize the event. 

 


